
Community News 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving there will be no trash pick up on this Holiday   
 

   

 

Here are the latest updates for our Community 
 

 

 

Landscaping 
We recently winterized the 
irrigation system and turned off the 
sprinkler system. Brightview will 
be planting fall foliage in the 
coming weeks.  

 

 

 

 

Pool 
We will keep the pool open year 
round. We are currently looking at 
getting the fireplace fixed so we can 
enjoy sitting outdoors. We will 
keep you posted when it is ready. 

 

 

 

  

 

 



• The social committee is looking into an event in December so we will let you 
know when a date is decided. 

• We hope to secure a date in January for our next quarterly board meeting soon. 
• Don't forget about the opportunity to volunteer and give back to your 

community. 
 

Stay warm!  
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